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Made in USA Policy Comment

Dear Sir,

My Family and friends are appalled at the proposed change in policy
regarding the ”Madeinthe USA” label. Contrary to what this
administrationbel ieves, most Americans care a great deal about whether
products are made in this country. It is becoming more and more difficult
to find clothing, electronics, appliances and other items with the ‘Made
inthe USK  label.

Just for the record, I am a registered Democrat. 1, and most of the
people I know, are very much concerned and troubled w ith the changes
taking place In our country - from dumbing down citizenship requirements
to this proposed misleading and dishonest labeling of products.

Yours truly,

~n D. Torres


